
Happy Birthday in March 
Keanu Sakamoto-March 13 
Raul Viramontes-March 18 
Sebastian Rodriguez-March 21 
Nixon Hagewood-March 22 
Blake Martinez-March 23 
Ellie Medina-March 30 

  We had a fun February!! March will be a fun month as well. 

March 1st is National Pig Day, and March 2 is Dr. Seuss’ 

birthday and the beginning of the “Read Across America” 

program.  We will celebrate by making “green eggs and ham” 

for snack on Monday, March 4. We will be reading all our    

Dr. Seuss books this month, so please feel free to bring your 

favorite Dr. Seuss books any time this month to share with 

the class! March 9 is Barbie’s birthday, so please bring your 

Barbie (or Barbie’s friends) to school on Friday, March 8.  

Friday, March 17 is St. Patrick’s Day. We will be celebrating 

“Green Day” on Friday, March 15. Please wear green and 

bring something green to share with the class!                                                    

 Our new season “spring” begins this month.  As the weather 

warms up, the children will plant a vegetable garden. We had 

great success last year, so we are hoping for the same this 

year!                                                                                                                                 

 Thank you to all the parents for contributing to our 

Valentine’s Day Party. The children “loved” the party. 

Our Easter Party and Easter Egg Hunt will take place on 

Tuesday, March 26. Please bring 1 dozen filled plastic eggs for 

the “hunt”.  All candy must be wrapped (no loose candy, 

please). You could also fill the eggs with stickers or other non-

candy items. 

Daylight Saving Time begins Sunday, March 10. Don’t forget 

your clocks “spring forward” one hour!!  

Please save the date: Thursday, April 4. We will be having a 

Chick-fil-A “Spirit Night” fundraiser for the preschool. 5-8 p.m. 

Plan on having Chick-fil-A for dinner that night (Dine in or take 

out) and a portion of the proceeds go to the school. 

Just a reminder: Your child MUST be signed IN and OUT every 

day. If your child is not signed out through the SmartCare 

App, they must be manually signed IN/OUT on the paper 

attendance sheet. Please remind grandparents or other 

authorized pick-up people of the importance of this 

procedure. Failure to sign your child IN/OUT will result in a 

$50.00 fine. 

Dr. Seuss’ birthday is March 2.                    
We will be celebrating on Monday, 

March 4 with “Green Eggs and Ham” 
for morning  snack.  Please bring 

your favorite Dr. Seuss books any 
time during the month of March! 

March 9 is Barbie’s Birthday.  
We will be celebrating on Friday, March 8. 
Bring your Barbie, Barbie book, or other 

Barbie things to school on  
Friday, March 8 

Easter Party and Egg Hunt 

Our Easter party and egg hunt will be on Tuesday, March 26  

Please bring 1 dozen filled eggs . (No loose candy, please.) 

Please sign up to bring an item for the party. 

St. Patrick’s Day 

St. Patrick’s Day is March 17.  We will celebrate 
“green day” on Friday, March 15. Please wear green 
and bring something green to share with the class! 
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We will be taking SPRING PHOTOS March 12 and 13.       

All the children will have their pictures taken for their 

class  photo, and Miss Roseann’s class and Miss Lupe’s 

class have the option of cap and gown. Please return 

the picture envelope by picture day. 


